
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
  

Wednesdays @ Bethany 
January 22, 2020 

 

Due Dates 
For W@B:  Tuesday morning.   
For Sunday announcements:  Wednesday morning.  Email them to the church office 
or leave them in the mailbox on the outside of the office door.   
For the monthly newsletter: the Wednesday before the last Wednesday of the 
month. 

Catholic Worker Hospitality House (the San Bruno Shelter) 
 
Rina Ranahan is Bethany's representative to the San Bruno Shelter. Please call her at 
650-291-6979, if you are interested in serving on this committee. Current items 
needed include: 
 
Urgent needs: lunch bags, sandwich bags, jelly, canned fruit 
Food, particularly non-perishable and perishable foods such as  

• canned fruit, canned soup, milk, butter, sliced bread 
Toiletries and supplies such as  

• napkins, toilet paper, new and unused shampoo, new and unopened razors, 
new socks, new underwear 

 
The full list can be found on our website:  bethanypcusa.org 
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Annual Reports: Our 2019 Annual Report will be distributed at the annual 
congregational meeting on Feb. 9th. Committee chairs and group leaders are asked to 
submit their reports to the secretary no later than Friday, Jan. 31st. If you have any 
questions, please contact the church office. (Due to the short time frame, it is 
unlikely the reports will be available before the meeting.) 



 
 
 
 
 

Bethany’s Purpose Statement: 
Bethany’s purpose is to provide a nurturing 
and energizing environment to feed the soul 

so we can go out into the world and reflect the glory of God, 
the love of Jesus Christ, and the power of the Holy Spirit. 

 
 

Bethany’s Welcoming Statement: 
We don’t yet know who you are, 

but we do know that you are a dearly beloved child of God, 
and you’re already welcome here. 

We invite you, on your unique spiritual journey, 
to join us in the life and ministry at Bethany. 

 

2400 Rosewood Drive, San Bruno, CA 94066 
(650) 589-3711 ~ bethanypres@bethanypcusa.org 

Website:  bethanypcusa.org 


